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A workshop entitled; “Social Media between Hypothesis and
Reality”

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University (Al Ain campus) organized a workshop
entitled; Social Media between Hypothesis and Reality, presented by; Dr. Ahmed Al-Shariani,
the marketing consultant, who talked about the pros and cons of social media and the
importance of social media in students’ lives, especially in the academic field. The workshop
was attended by Prof. Ibtehal Abu Rezeq, Vice President for Development and Follow-up Affairs
and Dean of Student Affairs, and a number of faculty members and students. Dr. Ahmed also
thanked the Deanship of Student Affairs for their efforts in serving university students and the
local community. 
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